
 

 
 

 

 

 

Oneida County Board of Supervisors   

January 10, 2024 

 

Human Services Structure update 

 

December/January 2023 

 
 Mr. Patrick Cork, Consultant, has begun conducting stakeholder meetings in 

December 2023 and January 2024.  This will continue into February 2024. 

 A Dome News Article was written regarding the restructuring and will be 

included in the February 2024 Dome News for Oneida County staff. 

 An Oneida County Social Services Manager is attending Mental Health 

Crisis training to attain a better understanding of MH Crisis Services. 

 A meeting was held with the Extension Office Director who will be 

facilitating a group meeting of the Directors, Managers and Supervisors of 

the three County Social Service Department and the Human Service Center.  

The intent of the meeting is to discuss how we move forward in a positive 

manner and make sure we are providing the best possible services to our 

residents.  This meeting is scheduled for January 29, 2024. 

 A page has been created on the Oneida County Department of Social Services 

website to provide information on the restructuring.  Other 

Counties/Agencies will be able to point to this web-site for their viewers to get 

information.   

 Monthly updates will be provided in January to the Social Services and 

ADRC Committees, the Human Service Center Board and the Oneida County 

Board of Supervisors.   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 


